

Please reply to: Elizabeth House

Fulbourn Hospital

Fulbourn Cambridge CB21 5EF

Tel. 0800 376775

Email: foi@cpft.nhs.uk
Website: www.cpft.nhs.uk

20 May 2020

Reference Number: F21-029A

**SENT BY EMAIL** 

Dear Alex Trimbee

Thank you for your email requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. Please find the response below as requested.

1. How many Allied Health Professionals were working on a temporary (agency) basis at the Trust on Monday 2nd March 2020, split by:

We are unable to provide numbers retrospectively. The numbers below reflect current placements as of 20<sup>th</sup> May 2020.

- a) Occupational Therapists 10
- b) Social Workers/Care Co-Ordinators 3
- c) Physiotherapists 10
- d) Dietitians 0
- e) Speech and Language Therapists 1
- f) Psychological Well-being Practitioners 0
- 2. What was the total spend by your trust on temporary (agency) professionals during the financial year 1/4/19 to 31/3/20

£6.832m

I trust this information meets your needs. If you have any query or concern about the handling of your enquiry then please contact the Trust's Freedom of Information Lead at the address below or you may ask for a formal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of this response.

If you remain dissatisfied after the internal review, you may make an approach to the Information Commissioner.

Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF







Telephone: 01625 545700

Website: www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk

Yours sincerely,

Stephen Legood Director of People and Business Development



